
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
UPDATE – Thursday, April 23, 2020 – 9:30 a.m.  
 
JURY SERVICES: 
 
In response to the health concerns raised by the coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic, the 
Orange County Superior Court has suspended all new jury trials through May 22, 2020. 
 
Jurors who have been summoned to report or summoned to call-in for jury service with 
reporting dates through May 22, 2020 are not required to appear. Their service will be 
automatically excused. 
 
Jurors who are currently impaneled and sitting on a trial should wait for further 
communication directly from their assigned courtrooms. 
 

 

Superior Court of California 

County of Orange 

News Release  

Public Information Office 

Contact:  Kostas Kalaitzidis 

PIO@occourts.org 


